
Kauai United Hongwanji Buddhist Women’s Association 

The KUHBWA held our Annual Fall Conference on October 14, which was also Ministers Appreciation Day.  
We honored our ministers by serenading them with a special rendition of “Thank You,” and giving them a 
token of appreciation.   

The guest speaker for the day was Nadine Nakamura, State House of Representatives, who explained the 
“Death with Dignity” legislation which became effective on January 1, 2019. A general membership 
meeting, luncheon, and hospital favors craft project completed a full day of learning, fun, and fellowship. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Gladys Fujiuchi, Lynette Miyamoto, 
Shirley Kakuda, and Diane Fukuyama 
accompanying singing of “Thank You” 
to our ministers. 

Rev. Arthur Kaufmann, Nadine 
Nakamura, Rev. Mieko Majima, and 
Rev. Tomo Hojo 

 


